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EDUCATIONAL PERFORMANCE 2019 RESULTS 
 

Dear Paula 
 
I am just writing to congratulate yourself, staff, children, parents/carers and governors of 
Windmill Hill Primary School for your recent improvements in educational performance 
across Early Years and Good Level of Development performance. 
 
It has also been noted your strong performance in Key Stage Two Maths results.  The 
work involved to achieve these improvements cannot be underestimated.  I would like to 
congratulate you all for these excellent results which take a huge amount of hard work, 
dedication and commitment from all involved.  
 
Thank you to all concerned for working hard to ensure the children at Windmill Hill 
Primary School have an excellent start to their school life and receive a broad and 
balanced curriculum whilst ensuring they are prepared for their next stage in education. 
 
I hope you have a well-deserved, relaxing and enjoyable summer. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Jill Farrell 
Divisional Manager for Education 0 -19 
 
 

Please see letter below received from the 
Local Authority congratulating our school on 
all our achievements.  Well done everyone! 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Paula Newman 

Headteacher  

Windmill Hill Primary School 

Windmill Hill  

Runcorn  WA7 6QE 
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